Department of Sanskrit

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR
Hazratbal, Srinagar -190008 Kashmir

Email: sans@kashmiruniversity. ac.in

REF. No: F( Notice)KU/Skt/19 Date: 26/07/2019

NOTICE

In view of University Notification No. F(Admm-Ph.D integrated M.Phil Ph.D
Programme)RES/KU/19, dated 24/07/2019 it is notified for the information of the
applicants who have applied for admission to Ph.D/Integrated Ph.D Programme in
Sanskrit, their interaction, which was previously fixed to be conducted on July 30,
2019 shall now be conducted on August 05, 2019 in the office of the HOD Sanskrit
at 10.30 a.m. The applicants are directed to remain present in the Department for the

purpose. JLB,A / f/




